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MUSIC IN THE PARK-ing LOT 
Thank you to everyone who helped out with our event. The weather cooperated, the sun 
came out and so did many supporters from the community. We had a great crowd, 
awesome music, and some great food!  
Thank you to all our supporters, Tim Sheer for providing the music, Untied's for donating 
the sweetcorn, Mumford’s for bringing down the garbage cans, Glenn's Super Valu for 
ordering our supplies, Brose Farms for providing the griddle and biff, Howard Lake Wine 
and Spirits and Myra for selling beer and Seltzers, and American Pressure and Josiah 
Hagemann for the steamer and labor cooking the sweetcorn. And also thank you to all the 
Lion members who were able to help. Also thank you to the Howard Lake Royalty for all 
your help. 
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Lion Judy Mattson was the chairperson of our Music in the Park-ing Lot party. 
Lion Judy is pictured here with Howard Lake Princess Coral Schwinn. Thanks 
to Lion Judy for chairing the event and thank you to Coral for all your help and 
for representing our community. 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 
If anyone is interested in spear heading the school supply drive, please let us 
know, Lions Bonnie and Steve are busy moving and do not have time to do it 
this year. Lions Steve and Bonnie would be happy to give advice to anyone who 
would like to volunteer. 

 

DUES WERE DUE JULY 1st 
Your Lion dues are due! Thank you to the Lion members who have paid their 
dues.   They will remain the same as last year which is $60.00 for individual and 
$100.00 for family unit. Statements will be sent out in the near future. We are holding off on statements in hopes that 
we can collect as many as possible ahead of time to save on printing and postage costs. Our club does not keep any of 
the money we receive, it is all used to pay our District, Multiple, and International dues. So it is important to pay your 
dues, if you don’t the club loses. 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS - September 1st and September 15th, potluck at 6:30 pm, meeting at 7:00 pm. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in September: We 

have no September birthdays. We need more members! 

 

WE “GET TO” SERVE 
 

LINKS  
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php 
Click the link below to subscribe to receive the 5M7Gram by email – 
https://5m7.us20.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=5508d8db2f8fa2e79810ebf0a&id=6e0038ed6a                                     
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


